
We're committed to environmental stewardship, actively participating 
in recycling and waste separation to maintain a clean and eco-friendly 
camp. Our focus is on responsibility and embracing sustainable 
practices in waste management.

Girl Scouts 
Recycling Impact

Where are camp signs going after camp season?

We carefully assess the essential signage for directional guidance 
and, most importantly, for safety! We opt for corrugated plastic 
due to its weather-resistant properties and ability to be reused 
numerous times. This ensures that we don't need to place multiple 
orders throughout the camp season and guarantees that these 
signs will endure environmental elements without damage.

Reduce

Recycle

Reuse
Post-summer camp, we review each sign's condition to decide 
which ones can be reused the next year. Damaged signs serve dual 
purposes as targets for air ri�ery and slingshots. Those still in 
good shape are stored until the next season, ensuring their 
continued use.

To reduce plastic usage, we've cut down on the number of signs 
we order. Post-summer camp, damaged or unusable corrugated 
plastic signs are recycled in our designated receptacles. Once 
collected, these recycled signs undergo processing to eventually be 
transformed into new plastic goods!

We recycle our materials in all communities that offer service. Thank you for helping 
Girl Scouts of Central Indiana do our part to take care of the planet!


